
 

 
 
 

Scholarship Information  

Ganbina’s Primary School Education Scholarships 

are designed to help cover some of the education 

expenses incurred by Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander families. 

 

The 2021 Scholarship applications are open to 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children from 

Foundation through to Grade 6 who are attending Primary 

School in the Goulburn Valley. 

 

2021 Application Dates 

Applications open on Monday 1st  February, 2021.  

Applications close on Friday 26th February, 2021 at 

5:00pm. 
*We can only accept applications within these dates  
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2021 PRIMARY SCHOOL  
EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIPS 

How to Apply 

If you would like to apply for a Ganbina 2021 Primary School 

Education Scholarship, please call our office on  

03 58217 333 to arrange an appointment with us.  

 

Appointment bookings open on Monday 1st February, 2021. 

 

When you come into the office for your appointment, please 

bring with you: 

 Proof of enrolment (for Foundation students) 

 Your child’s 2020 end of year school report 

 Proof of address (i.e. a gas or electricity bill) 

 Parent /Guardian proof of identification (i.e. drivers 

licence, birth certificate or health care card)  

 

 

 


